
Willow class Newsletter 

What a lovely couple of weeks it has been!   

Sensational Safari 

We produced some sensational art work.  Can you 

spot some of the Big Five?   

 

 

 

 

 

We made some wonderful  

Masaai Mara necklaces out 

of pasta and a paper plate!   

English 

As part of the Sensational Safari topic, we 

researched one of The Big Five.                            

 

                                                 We were amazed to 

                                                  Learn that African 

                                            Elephants can grow up to 

                                            3.2m tall!  WOW!                                                       



We are currently learning the story, ‘The Magic 

Paintbrush’.  A story map is helping us to re-tell the 

story.  We are going to write the story next week.  

                  Art 

‘Colour Chaos’ is the title of  

our new block of learning!    

We are learning about primary  

colours and how to mix these to  

make secondary colours.  We have produced some 

stunning artwork in the style of Piet Mondrian. 

 
PE will continue to be 

on Wednesday’s and 

Thursday’s in Term 5.   

Reading. 

Please read as much 

as you can at home.  

Yellow reading record 

books are checked 3 

times a week and if 

books have been read, 

they will be changed.   

Mathletics and 

readiwriter. 

Don’t forget to 

complete the 

activities set on 

mathletics.  Take a 

look on readiwriter 

for the weekly 

spellings.  Well done 

to those children 

who received silver 

and gold   

certificates last 

week.   

Mrs Harris and I 

would like to take 

this opportunity 

to say thank you 

to Willow Class 

for being 

amazing!  It has 

been truly 

wonderful to see 

the class back 

together again. 


